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CIRCULAR  

  
To 
  
All Members 
  
Dear Sir, 
  
We are enclosing herewith Tamil Nadu Government’s Notification No. 34 dated 28.08.2013 
regarding proposal for Sub-Station and Transmission Lines to be established in various 
places of  Tamil Nadu during 2013 and subsequent years. 

This is for the information of members. 

  
With Warm Regards, 
  
  
  
D Balasundaram 
President 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


